Jan.20,1939.

Dear.Dr..Allen.
Many thanks for the basketball guestions

which I know Mr,.Tower will be grateful for &s he is
compiling our officials examination Series "B",

Dr.Brown is away but will return the end of
this month, I will send your questions to Mr.Tower todey.

Sincerely*yours,

L, At

for Dr.Brown. -




